Dear Parents/Carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the accident this morning in Grantley village, I just wanted to provide you with an update as I know you will all be very worried. I have just spoken with mum who has given permission for us to share that H is stable. He is going to need an operation but thankfully he is ok.

There were a number of children who witnessed the accident and so staff have provided support for the children in school and will continue to do so.

Kind regards,

Pam Acheson
